

National Institutes of Health National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute Bethesda, Maryland 20892

101 12 1993

July 8, 1993

many commences in

Richard W. Niemeier, Ph.D.
Director
Division of Standards Development
and Technology Transfer
Centers for Disease Control
NIOSH
Robert A. Taft Laboratories
4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998

Dear Dr. Niemeier:

Thank you for the package of material on "Occupational Exposure to Respirable Coal Mine Dust". I cannot offer any comments on this document. Since the questions relate to the development of standards for exposure, this is really outside of my area of expertise. I am sure you have several individuals to contact who can provide useful and important comments.

Sincerely yours,

Suzuna S. Hund

Suzanne S. Hurd, Ph.D.

Director

Division of Lung Diseases Telephone: (301) 594-7430

Fax: (301) 594-7487